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Wednesday 29th April 2020 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

I hope that you and your families are well. The weather seems to have taken a 
temporary dip! However, there are lots of other ways in which we are trying to 
raise a smile.  
 

One thing that has brought a smile to everyone’s faces in our Home from Home 
Class and via our vlog is the arrival of our chicks! Last week we shared with you 
that they had hatched from our ‘living eggs’. Each day, we have completed a 
Chick Watch diary, which you can see on our vlog. This is a project that our 
Reception children complete annually. So, their home learning activities have 
been chick-packed this week! The chicks are developing well, with feathers on 
their wings and emerging feathers on their tails. 6 hens will remain in school for 
the time being and the remaining 4 chicks will be collected on Friday to be 
rehomed to farms. Sadly, one chick didn’t quite make it through last Friday and 
we had to say farewell to him.  
 

Last week, we told you about the creation of our willow structure on the 
meadow. Please enter the competition to name it! We are looking for an 
interesting name that captures the endless possibilities of learning that could 
take place in it! Can you name it? Please send entries to the office. Click here 
or the picture to see how it was created!  
 

You may remember that a few weeks ago, we won the School 
Virtual Games! We were delighted to come first! Thank you for 
your support of this event. Miss Beck has updated the page 
and there is a letter to parents here. You still have time to 
enter the netball competition that is running this week – details 
here.  
 

Important home learning update to follow. Staff are 
meeting this afternoon to discuss potential changes to 
home learning for next week. This will be confirmed in a 
separate email. It is likely that there will be fewer 
submissions expected from families next week to allow 
staff to work on curriculum development. It is also likely there will be 
another week where we will follow the same format to allow staff to 
complete end of year reports and further curriculum work.  

 

Each week, we celebrate acts of kindness in our Celia and Cyril awards. 
Please send nominations for Celia and Cyril by email to 
year2@shelford.cambs.sch.uk .  
 

With best wishes,  
Chris Grey, Headteacher 
 
 

Newsletter in 60 seconds! 
The video version of our 

Newsletter in 60s can be found 
here. 

Vlog Updates! 

You can view the vlog here. 
 Daily Chick Watch; 

 Where’s Wally Chocolate 
Marble Cake; 

 Mrs. Ashton reads Tell Me a 
Dragon; 

 Weekly Collective Worship; 

 CrawfArt discusses her 
favourite hobby.  

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/vlog/462961
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l9Njwi39SX0
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/virtual_school_games/467071
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/storage/secure_download/YzBHNWJSanAxTUlmRjB3Rm1jeUxJZz09
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/storage/secure_download/NnVmYVovN0JxWXVPaXFHVmV3b2R1Zz09
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/storage/secure_download/NnVmYVovN0JxWXVPaXFHVmV3b2R1Zz09
mailto:year2@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/website/vlog/462961
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l9Njwi39SX0
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Announcements 

RE Competition: 
Get involved in the 2020 Spirited Arts competition! (4 year olds – 19 year olds) 

Join hundreds of schools from around the world taking part in this year's Spirited Arts competition! We 

welcome entries in (almost!) any artform you can think of, including: Art (painting, drawing, sketching etc); 

Poetry; Photography; Dance; Music; Drama; Sculpture. 

 

Winning entries will provide a good response to one of the 5 themes (below), and judges will be asking is it 

original? Is it well-crafted? And (most importantly!) is it excellent RE?  

To enter, pupils should create a piece of artwork related to the themes below and write a short 

summary of their work (prompt to support writing below).  

 

Entries should be submitted to year6@shelford.cambs.sch.uk by 30th June 2020.  

 

 

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
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Free School Meals 
Those families entitled to free school meals are currently being provided with vouchers through the national 
voucher scheme. The school has completed all the necessary requests, but the system is not currently able to 
meet the demand. Therefore there is some delay to these coming out each week.   
 
Home from Home Class 
Please let us know if you no longer require a day or provision. We are working with a rolling rota of staff and can 
adjust who needs to be in school if you keep in contact.  

mailto:office@shelford.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.shelfordschool.org.uk/

